

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy

Dayspring Trust

Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX
Telephone: 0191 523 9745 Fax: 0191 523 9775

 $Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk \\ Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk \\$

Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons)

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.)



MCR/MIB

July 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Curriculum Enrichment Week

As you will be aware, the week of the 9 - 13 July 2018 is Enrichment Week for the whole school.

This means that most Year 10 pupils will either be on Work Experience, on the London Trip or on the Poland Trip.

Those remaining pupils who are not participating in any of the above will be expected to attend school as normal. They will be taking part in a range of careers activities which will be on offer during the week, some of which they may not normally participate in. This is an excellent opportunity for pupils and they are expected to engage positively in these activities.

Please note the following:

- All pupils must wear full school uniform unless they have been instructed otherwise as part of an activity.
- All Pupils will need PE kit on Thursday.
- BTEC PE pupils will need PE kit on Friday.
- School will start at the usual time of 8.40 a.m. and will usually finish at 3.00 p.m. unless they are on a visit out of school which may return later. You will have already been informed about this.
- School rules apply to all activities.
- We expect the highest standards of behaviour whether pupils are in school or out on a visit.

We are all looking forward to Enrichment Week.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully















